
May 2022 

OAK WW May 2022 Newsletter from Louise Diracles 
 
 
Save the date: Tuesday June 21 at noon: 
Sonja Vukasin has again offered her beautiful estate for a pot luck lunch. Don’t 
miss this event! 
 
 
$50 dues are due May 1st 
You can pay by check made out to World Wings Int’l. 
Or you can use the attached form to pay by credit card. 
Send to our treasurer Liv Milan 
4876 Waterbury Way 
Granite Bay CA 95746-6423 
Thank you to those who have already paid their dues: 
 

50 Andersen Sally   24 Kennedy Diana 

23 Anderson Stanley   24 Malone Hetta 

24 Barton Laurean   23 McNair Julie 

23 Bisbing Janet   50 Milan Liv 

27 
Brown-
Snyder Tricia   24 Pratt Genie 

23 Cheatham Nonna   50 Proescher Susan 

23 Clarke Sandy   23 Reid Gloria 

25 De Geer Emilia   50 Rineck Linda 

23 Diracles Louise   50 Sandell Solweig 

23 Duffey Linda   26 Sherring Carrie 

27 Dunn Sherry   23 Takenobu Setsuko 

50 Gilson Kay Ann   23 Templeton Ingrid 

23 Grega Marilyn   24 Turlington Elizabeth 

24 Hart Lucy   23 Vukasin Sonja 

23 Kaplan Marilyn   24 Young Jennie 

 
If you don’t see your name on the list, send your $50 check made out to World 
Wings Int’l. to Liv Milan: 4876 Waterbury Way 
Granite Bay CA 95746-6423 
 



An invitation from Lucy Hart; please contact her for details for this DELICIOUS 

dinner and fun evening to be held at Buchanan Field airport: 

lucyhart552@gmail.com or you can register on the website eaa393.org for the 

dinner but if you have any trouble Lucy can walk them through it. There are 

pilots eager to meet the Pan Am girls and some of them were airline pilots. 
 

 
 
Let me know if you receive this and Happy May Day to you all from  
Louise Diracles,  
OAK WW President 
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